
From: Participate
To: Participate
Subject: Form submission from: Contact Us
Date: Monday, May 24, 2021 5:28:10 PM

Submitted on Monday, May 24, 2021 - 5:28pm

Submitted by anonymous user: 163.116.147.31

Submitted values are:

First Name Krzysztof
Last Name Gilarowski
Email krisgilarowski@gmail.com
Question/Comment
To Whom It May Concern: 

On May 22 we held an Occupy Town Square Rally in support of community housing. 150
concern residence showed up. What we heard is that people are being displaced from their
homes right now. Business can't operate at full hours. A busy summer is coming. I'm calling
for the city to hold a special council meeting to address this issues. 

Thank you, 

Kris Gilarowski

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.ketchumidaho.org/node/7/submission/7631
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